
 

CARE FL Needs Your Help!  

November 2, 2016 
 

This year CARE FL will be hosting two Informational meetings which are open to the public.  We 

need your help in informing the public of these events.  To help getting the word out we are 

looking for volunteers who are willing to distribute poster to the business owners in your area 

along the Treasure Coast. 

If you are interested in volunteering, please contact Kelly G. as soon as possible at 

careflinfo@gmail.com or 772-545-2532. 

We hope you will join us to receive an update on CARE FL’s achievements, the progress that has 

been made to stop this misguided project and recent federal court victory against All Aboard 

Florida.  Due to the increase requests to hold additional informational meetings, CARE FL will be 

holding two meetings open to the public.  Below are the meeting details: 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Interested in Helping?  

Winning this fight is up to us!  CARE and the residents of the Treasure Coast have the most to 

lose from this project, and we ask that you continue to stand with CARE and oppose AAF!  If you 

are unable to volunteer in distributing posters there are many ways you can help. 

Please share our Facebook Event Pages with your friends and family. 

 

CARE FL – The Lyric Facebook Event Page 

https://www.facebook.com/events/1295164463849223/ 

 

CARE FL -Jupiter Facebook Event Page 

https://www.facebook.com/events/1295164463849223/?active_tab=discussion 

https://www.facebook.com/events/1295164463849223/
https://www.facebook.com/events/1295164463849223/?active_tab=discussion


 

To get the latest or to sign up for our monthly updates, please visit our website 

www.saveourfl.com or you can like our Facebook page. You can also follow us on Twitter. 

 

We would love to hear from you and if you care to make a contribution we’ve made it easy – 

just click here.   

Please continue to share our updates with your family, neighbors and friends.   There will 

continue to be new developments to report on in the near future, so please keep an eye out for 

our monthly updates and possible calls to action. 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  Together We Can Make A Difference. 

 

Brent P. Hanlon 

Chairman, CARE FL 

 

http://www.saveourfl.com/
https://www.facebook.com/CAREFL/
https://twitter.com/CARE_FL
http://www.saveourfl.com/donate.html

